
February, 2011

Dear Alleghany Supporter,

For the past two years a core group of cross-generational alumni and friends of Alleghany have 
worked to lay a foundation for what is now officially incorporated as the Camp Alleghany 
Alumni Association (CAAA).  Giving voice to the hearts of alumni and friends around the 
world, CAAA charter board members are excited to launch the newest opportunity to stay 
connected, expand networks, and extend the Camp Alleghany experience to future generations of 
Alleghany campers.  

The CAAA Mission Statement:  To support Camp Alleghany’s mission by uniting, giving, and 
enriching alumni, friends, and campers through loyalty and stewardship.

The CAAA exists because of the strong desires of both men and women who have been touched 
by their own “Ghany experiences and whose lives have been enriched by the lifelong impact of 
unique bonds formed resultant of those Greenbrier River summers.  Friends and family of alumni 
stand witness to the deep-rooted ties that bind us all because of the timeless community values 
and traditions instilled through our shared Alleghany spirit.

There is no more perfect time to initiate the CAAA than now!  This will be Camp Alleghany’s  
90th summer of operation.  Come celebrate with us, the family and friends of Camp Alleghany, 
the 90th summer festivities appropriately scheduled for Family Camp 2011 (special events 
planned throughout the week).  

Please visit our new website, www.alleghanyalumni.com, for more information, and feel free to 
contact any of the Charter Board Members.  We, like each of you, represent a unique section of 
Camp Alleghany’s history.  Join us as we help build an even broader and more vibrant future for 
“the camp we all love best!”

Beth Anne Clark-Thomas, Ph.D.
CAAA Board President



Camp Alleghany Alumni Association Board 2011-2012

Julia Cadwallender 20’s rep
jcadwallender@gmail.com

Michelle Kahn Logan 30’s rep
mlogan@hotmail.com

Taylor Kiland 40’s rep
TaylorBKiland@aol.com

B.A. Clark-Thomas 50’s rep
bactphd@yahoo.com

Kitty Capito Farrar 60’s rep
farrarmom@gmail.com

Jeanette Foster At large seat 1
jeanettefoster@hotmail.com

Elizabeth Dawson Shreckhise At large seat 2
elizabeth.shreckhise@gmail.com

Chris Foster Green Team alum
ccfoster53@gmail.com

Sam Dawson Camp Alleghany Inc. officer
CampGhany@gmail.com

Committee Structure:
Any interested alum may volunteer to serve on Membership, Reunions & Special Events or 
Development committee.

Executive

President – B.A. Clark-Thomas
Secretary – Taylor Kiland
Treasurer – Michelle Kahn Logan 
VP, Reunions, Membership & Programs – Kitty Capito Farrar
VP, Development – Chris Foster

Membership
Reunions & Special Events

90th Summer Celebration Committee, Chair: Laura Dietz Gorsuch

Development 


